Cub Manufacturing News February 12, 2016

Welcome back to another fantastic week at Cub Manufacturing! This week Cub
Manufacturing received a materials order from Rotary. A small group of students has
been cutting out parts for the coat rack for the Madison Jr. High School and the Super
ATV gas rack. We are developing more designs for the keys of success, which will be
added to the tree of knowledge at MJHS, and bike racks for the City of Madison.

We had the pleasure to provide Phoenix Services LLC with an order for a
multitude of smaller signs for their employees. We have just received another order for
two large signs. One is a six foot sign and the other a five foot sign. One is going to be
placed by the main entrance and the other will be displayed as an office decoration.

The additional parts are in for the Super ATV gas rack which we will begin
assembling later this month. Mr. Ryan Lamb has made the design process for the bike
rack a fun class assignment. Each student came up a design and the top five chosen
by our class are being sent to the city for the final vote!

As a result of all of the grinding, welding, cutting, and mineral cleaner dust
particle build up has started to leave a black mist on the floor. We have been diligently
sweeping and mopping to make sure not a single particle is left on the floor and is up to
Mr. Ryan Lamb’s standards.

Be sure to check out the photos below and follow our progress! If you use
Facebook, be sure to give us a ‘LIKE’ on our Cub Manufacturing page.

Have a great weekend and we will visit again next week!



The first prototype on the left and the second prototype on the right. You can see
the design improvements made with each design. Our photo digest is a great way for
us to see progress over time.

Alex Sage helping to keep the work area clean. We appreciate and understand
the need for a clean shop. Go Alex!



One of the twenty student constructed designs for the City of Madison bike rack.
Seriously?! Twenty great designs and we have to pick only one? Going to be tough!

This is the smaller version of the Phoenix sign that will be either placed in the
main entrance or as an office piece.



